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1 Kings 4:34··

And they kept coming from all the peoples to hear
Solomon’s wisdom, even from all the kings of the earth who had
heard of his wisdom.

[7] - References:

·

He that is walking with wise persons will become wise, but he
that is having dealings with the stupid ones will fare badly.
(Proverbs 13:20)

·

And the queen of Sheba herself heard the report about Solomon,
and she proceeded to come to test Solomon with perplexing
questions at Jerusalem, along with a very impressive train and
camels carrying balsam oil, and gold in great quantity, and
precious stones. At length she came in to Solomon and spoke
with him about everything that happened to be close to her
heart. (2 Chronicles 9:1)

·

And all the kings of the earth were seeking the face of Solomon
to hear his wisdom, which the true God had put in his heart. (2
Chronicles 9:23)

·

And YOU must keep and do them, because this is wisdom on YOUR
part and understanding on YOUR part before the eyes of the
peoples who will hear of all these regulations, and they will
certainly say; This great nation is undoubtedly a wise and
understanding people. (Deuteronomy 4:6)

·

So King Solomon was greater in riches and wisdom than all the
other kings of the earth. (1 Kings 10:23)

·

And I did not put faith in their words until I had come that my
own eyes might see, and, look! There has not been told me the
half of the abundance of your wisdom. You have surpassed the
report that I have heard. (2 Chronicles 9:6)

·

Many are those seeking the face of a ruler, but the judgment of a
man is from Yehowah. (Proverbs 29:26)
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